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BY EMAIL 
 
November 19, 2012 
 
Nancy Marconi 
Manager, Regulatory Proceedings 
Legal, Aboriginal and Regulatory Affairs 
Ontario Power Authority 
120 Adelaide Street West 
Toronto ON  M5H 1T1 
 
 
Dear Ms. Marconi:  
 
Re: OPA Fiscal 2013 Fees Submission for Review 
 
This is in response to the letter on this subject dated November 2, 2012.  
 
The Board’s interim fee order, dated December 22, 2012, will remain in effect until 
replaced by a final order of the Board.  We understand that the OPA will file its Fiscal 
2013 Fees Submission for Review once the Minister of Energy approves the OPA’s 
proposed business plan, and the Board looks forward to receiving this application.  
 
Yours truly, 
 
Original signed by 
 
Kirsten Walli 
Board Secretary 


